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Curb Side Spring Clean-up  

Saturday, May 13, 2023 
 TO PROMOTE SAFER CONDITIONS FOR ALL, THE CITY HAS 

UPDATED CURB SIDE PICK UP RULES  
 

Curb Side Spring Clean-up:  Residents of the City will be able to start placing 

SOME items at the curb in front of THEIR address NO EARLIER THAN 8:00 am on 

Wednesday, May 10th and nothing should be placed at the curb after 6:00 a.m. on 

Saturday, May 13th. THIS WILL BE STRICTLY ENFORCED AND ANY RESIDENT 

NOT IN COMPLIANCE WILL BE REQUIRED TO REMOVE THE ITEMS 

IMMEDIATELEY. 

 

NO MATTRESSES, UPHOLSTERED FURNITURE, CARPET OR ANY OTHER 

ITEMS, THAT WHEN WET WILL BECOME HEAVY, AND ARE DIFFICULT FOR 

THE GARBAGE SERVICE TO PICK UP, PLACED OUTSIDE AT THE CURB ANY 

SOONER THAN FRIDAY, MAY 12th.  

AGAIN: THIS WILL BE STRICTLY ENFORCED AND ANY RESIDENT NOT IN 

COMPLIANCE WILL BE REQUIRED TO REMOVE THE ITEMS IMMEDIATELEY. 

 

 

Please see attached updated ACCEPTABLE/UNACCEPTABLE ITEMS LIST 

PROVIDED BY MODERN WASTE.   

 




